
Dear Valued Patient, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to inform you that we have updated 

our contact number for clinic services. Please note our new number: 

New Contact Number: (123) 456-7890 

We encourage you to update your records accordingly and reach out to us at the new number for 

any inquiries or appointments. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued trust in our clinic. 

Best regards, 

The Clinic Team 


